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June 23, 2008
MINUTEMAN MISSILE NATIONAL HISTORIC SITE 

NIGHT PROGRAM

THE COLD WAR: A RUSSIAN PERSPECTIVE
Minuteman Missile National Historic Site is pleased to announce the second in a series of summer night programs at Launch Facility (missile silo) Delta-09.  The park will be featuring Russian intern Egor Prokofiev presenting a unique and insightful viewpoint on the Cold War. The program will begin at The National Grasslands Visitor Center in Wall at 8:00 p.m on Wednesday July 2nd.  The Grasslands Visitor Center will open its doors at 7:30 p.m. to allow visitors to view exhibits and displays inside.  

Visitors will first attend an interpretive presentation by Prokofiev entitled “The Cold War: A Russian Perspective.”  They will have the opportunity to learn how Russians today look back on the long and troubled conflict that defined the second half of the 20th century. They will discover what citizens of the Soviet Union felt and thought about the United States during this troubled time period. This presentation will also cover Soviet nuclear missiles.  Many of these missiles were targeted for Great Plains states such as South Dakota and the Minuteman Missile sites throughout the region. Visitors will experience another first at this program: an opportunity to view the park’s newest film which places the Cold War and nuclear weapons in its proper context.
Chief Ranger Pam Griswold feels that this is a chance of a lifetime. “This is definitely a program both citizens in our community and visitors to the area will not want to miss. This is an unprecedented chance to learn about the Cold War and nuclear weapons from the Russian point of view. Imagine if someone during the Cold War had told you a Russian citizen will be coming to Wall and discussing nuclear weapons. Would anyone have believed it? This is a dream that has become reality because of Minuteman Missile National Historic Site and The National park Service’s commitment to telling this vital story from multiple perspectives.”
From the National Grasslands visitor center tour participants will then car caravan six miles east to Launch Facility (missile silo) Delta-09.  The missile silo is a half mile south of exit 116, Interstate 90.  Visitors will view a Minuteman II training missile on display.  They will also learn how the missile would be launched and the devastating power of nuclear weapons.  Please dress according to the weather, nights can be chilly in June and thunderstorms may suddenly arise. Bring a flashlight. Car pooling is recommended because of narrow and limited parking at the site.
For more information about tours at the site please visit their website at www.nps.gov/mimi or call 605-433-5552.
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